
OFFICIAL

Rossendale Borough Council Please ask for:

Planning and Building Control Telephone:

The Business Centre Email:
Your Ref:

Bacup Our Ref:

OL13 0BB Date:

Proposal:

07 January 2021

Glen Little

01254262721/07814852667

glenlittle@lancsfirerescue.org.uk

Site Address:

Dear Sirs

Futures Park

Application No: 2020/0620

It should be ensured that the scheme fully meets all the requirements of Building

Regulations Approved Document B, Part B5 ‘Access and facilities for the Fire Service’.

Woodcliffe Bury Road Rawtenstall Rossendale BB4 6JS

The following recommendations are made to make the applicant aware of conditions

which will have to be satisfied on a subsequent Building Regulation application. The

conditions may affect the elevation of the building and access to them. These

recommendations must be included if this application passes to another party prior to 

The proposed Planning Application has been noted and the Fire Authority gives its advice

in respect of access for fire appliances and water supplies for firefighting purposes to the

site.

ACCESS - DOCUMENT B, PART B5

PROPOSED PLANNING APPLICATION CONSULTATION

Construction of temporary access road and formation of 

temporary site compound (comprising cabins, laydown area and 

parking) in connection with works to stabilise embankment 

adjoining A56 carriageway.





B5 WATER PROVISION

It should be ensured that the proposal is provided with suitable provision of Fire Fighting

water. Any provisions should comply with National Guidance, details of which can be

found: http://www.water.org.uk/publications/water-industry-guidance/%E2%80%A8national-

guidance-document-provision-water-fire-fighting-3rd

Guidelines on flow requirements for firefighting (taken from the National Guidance

document on the provision of water for firefighting):



Yours sincerely

Glen Little

Business Safety Advisor

for Chief Fire Officer

Burnley Fire Station

Belvedere Road

Burnley

BB10 3AA

The Local Authority Building Control / Approved Inspector and Fire Service should be

consulted at the earliest opportunity where more specific advice can be offered.

If you would like to discuss this or any other matter of fire safety, please call me on

01254262721/07814852667


